
 

 

  

15th February 2019 

Dear Parents / Carers 

RE:  Tuesday Afternoon Sporting Activities 

The arrangements for the second half of the Spring term sporting activities are as 

follows: 

Willow, Chestnut & Maple – swimming      

Sycamore, Larch & Rowan – cricket 

 

In order for these sessions to run smoothly we have compiled a list of requirements that 

will enable the children to settle into their new routine.  If possible girls should not wear 

tights on Tuesdays.  Long hair should be tied up. 

 

 Swimming 

Named costume and towel in a bag.  Swimming hat and goggles are optional 

Boys trunks/shorts should not be longer than knee length 

No toiletries 

Please note that due to pool closure on 5th, 12th & 19th March there will be 

no swimming and children will remain in school on these Tuesday 

afternoons.    

 Cricket 

Where possible these sessions will be held outdoors so please ensure your child 

has suitable outdoor and indoor PE clothing and footwear. 

Swimming lessons cost £2.80 per week.  Any child not taking part should bring a letter 

to school with an explanation and hand it to their class teacher.  If your child is not 

swimming they will still have to travel with their class and transport costs of £1 will be 

payable.  

Yours faithfully 

Jenny Smith 

 


